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Faculty Senate Minutes
November 24th, 2020

The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 3:31 p.m., via Zoom. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved as written.
SU President Charles Wight made announcements and answered questions.
Provost Karen Olmstead made announcements and answered questions.
The Senate President made announcements.
The Academic Policies Committee presented progress reports on three charges: the charge to examine and make recommendations on the final exam schedule and policy, the charge to draft a policy on maintaining student records of academic misconduct, and the charge to draft a policy on how to handle cases where required activities are outside of normal class time and conflict with other regularly scheduled classes. The recommendations from the first charge are ready to be voted on. Drafts of the policies from the final two charges were presented for and received feedback.
The Committee on Promotion presented a progress report on its charge to work with the CHHS Ad Hoc Committee on Clinical Faculty Promotion to create a policy on the promotion of clinical faculty. The Committee on Promotion was encouraged to continue in the direction they were going by general consensus.
The General Education Steering Committee presented the second part of a comprehensive introduction to the proposed new General Education model.
The meeting adjourned at 5:02 p.m.
Jennifer Martin, Secretary
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